
Southeast Corridor Track Repair 
Weekly Update 

SE Corridor Track Repair Update 

Date: 9.6.2024 Reported by: Brian Farris 

Time (military): 0730 Job Title: General Superintendent, Light Rail MOW 
 

Work completed in the last week : 
 
This weekly report covers Saturday 8/31/2024-Friday 9/6/2024 
 
In the last week, the Maintenance of Way (MOW) team installed 1022’ of rail in segment #55, County 
Line station to Lincoln station. There was no work done on September 5 due to severe weather 
conditions. The speed restriction on the outbound track from Dry Creek to Lincoln was shortened to just 
be around the track switch location. There will be minimal work performed Saturday September 7 and 
Sunday September 8 this week due to a short work window and people power shortage on the 
weekends.  
Rail distribution, replacement and slow zone mitigation will continue Sunday September 8 primarily in 
segment #55, County Line to Lincoln station during the extended 11:00pm-5:00am work window.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  



Special Instructions:   

1. Save report using the date, time submitted, and SE Corridor as the file name, for example: 
 06.17.24 1500 SE Corridor  

2. Submit updated report every Friday by 8:00am to the Colorado PUC staff listed below:   
Rebecca.White@state.co.us 
Pamela.Fischhaber@state.co.us 
Jessica.Sava@state.co.us 

3. Copy the following RTD staff on each submittal update: 
Dave.Jensen@rtd-denver.com  
Brian.Farris@rtd-denver.com 
Brady.Hollaway@rtd-denver.com 
Erik.Wright@rtd-denver.com 
Timothy.Walker@rtd-denver.com 
Mathew.Cross@rtd-denver.com 
Julie.Kirk@rtd-denver.com 

  

 

 Note:  All General Superintendents to pass on to their management team.



 


